
 

 
                           Cypress Creek Watershed 

 

 

 

 

Community Workshops 
Tuesday, June 25, 6 – 8 pm 

 

 

Coles Crossing Community Center 

13050 Barker Cypress Road 

Cypress, TX 

 

 
 

The third Community Workshop will be held in June in the western part of the Cypress Creek 

watershed. The Q&A and discussion in the first two workshops led to good input on the community’s 

views for flood mitigation. The comments are captured on the website. 
 

The Cypress Creek Drainage Improvement District is seeking input from residents, business owners 

and other stakeholders in the Cypress Creek watershed via an online survey launched in 

April. 

 

The online survey is designed to gain input from the community on flood mitigation strategies, flood 

concerns, top priority projects, the importance of recreational facilities and other flooding-related 

topics. The CCDID Board will continue to collect survey data through July. 
 

The District’s engineering firm, Quiddity Engineering, prepared a draft Framework for a Cypress 

Creek Watershed Resiliency Plan. The plan will be the center point of the District’s 2024 report to 

the Texas Legislature on progress the District has made since its formation in June 2023. 
 

More information is contained on the Drainage District website. 

https://www.cypresscreekdid.org  

To communicate with the Drainage District, please E-Mail to: cypresscreekdid@gmail.com.  

 

       

Cypress Creek Drainage Improvement District 
 

https://www.cypresscreekdid.org/
https://www.cypresscreekdid.org/survey.html
https://www.cypresscreekdid.org/
mailto:cypresscreekdid@gmail.com

